

April 7, 2021 Meeting Agenda

Introductions and Attendance

- Black Cliffs - Access Update
 - Bird closures:
 - Concerns
 - March 24 Meeting with BLM regarding status of environmental assessment and associated restrictions
 - Clarification given on what activities are allowed by BCA with EA pending, e-mail forwarded to the board
 - Discussion on whether to reschedule Adopt-a-crag that was postponed in November, or wait until fall.

- Raptor Monitoring Internship

- Anchor Update

- Swan Falls Cleanup

- Crag updates

- Table Rock, TRAAC

- Other Areas

- Gym Outreach

- Treasury Update

- Other topics

- Review ongoing action items, listed at the bottom

- Next meeting timing?

- Adjourn